
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 9, 2025 
 
 
State and Local Government and Veterans Committee 
Senator Nicole Mitchell, Vice Chair   
3211 Minnesota Senate Building   
St. Paul, MN 55155     
Sen.nicole.mitchell@senate.mn 
 
Senator Bruce Anderson, Ranking Minority Member 
2209 Minnesota Senate Building   
St. Paul, MN 55155     
Sen.Bruce.Anderson@senate.mn 
 
State Government Finance and Policy Committee 
Representative Ginny Klevorn, Co-Chair 
581 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
Rep.Ginny.Klevorn@house.mn.gov 
 
Representative Jim Nash, Co-Chair 
349 State Office Building 
St Paul, MN 55155 
Rep.Jim.Nash@house.mn.gov 
 
 
Subject: Annual Submission of Rulemaking Docket and Official Rulemaking Record, as Required 

by Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.116(a) 
 
Dear Legislators: 
 
In 2012 the Legislature amended Minnesota Statutes, section 14.116 to include the following 
requirement: 
 

“(a) By January 15 each year, each agency must submit its rulemaking docket 
maintained under section 14.366, and the official rulemaking record required under 
section 14.365 for any rule adopted during the preceding calendar year, to the chairs 
and ranking minority members of the legislative policy and budget committees with 
jurisdiction over the subject matter of the proposed rule.” 
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Accordingly, the Board of Cosmetology is submitting its current rulemaking docket, which can be found 
at https://mn.gov/boards/cosmetology/laws/rule-making/. 
 
The Board of Cosmetology completed one rulemaking project in 2024, the official rulemaking records for 
which appear on the Revisor’s website at the following link: 
 

Eyelash Technician License Requirements, Chapters 2105, R-04849 
https://www.revisor.mn.gov/rules/status/rule/77562  

 
If you have any questions about these submissions, please contact me at 651-201-2816 or 
jenna.bohl@state.mn.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jenna Bohl 
Senior Manager of Policy & Regulation 
Minnesota Board of Cosmetology 
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